## Re: Firearms Licensing Fees - Increases

The Chair Joint Standing Committee on Delegated Legislation GPO Box: A 11 Perth, WA,... 6837

Dear Chairperson,

My wife and I are writing to express our deep disgust and anger at the recent across the board increases in Firearms Licensing Fees.

My wife and I are both holders of a Firearms Licence and also Pensioners and find these increases outrageous.

WA's Licensing Fees were already 400% higher than our counterparts in the Eastern States and now they have gone up over yet another 100%!!!

We are, therefore respectfully demanding that these fees be reduced and brought into line with other States and Territories.

Yours sincerely,

Ross and Jo Allanson. 31.8.13

